
 

 

 

Dear Families,       21st September 2018 

 

Thank you all for all your help this week, it has been lovely to see all the children’s 

homework and hear about their reading at home. This week we have been learning about 

Little Red Riding Hood, the children have loved acting out the story and making their own 

collages of the Deep Dark Wood.  

 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds 
 

i              n                 m             d 

 
Please practice these at home. The children are still learning the sounds and actions, if you 

need any help with these please ask your class teacher.  

 

We have also been working on counting objects by pointing to each object as we say the 

numbers. For home learning you could see what you can count around the house. How many 

stairs are there? How many chairs are at the table? You could stick in photos, draw 

pictures or write down what you have done. As always, this is an optional activity. 

 

We are in desperate need of spare clothes, particularly trousers, boy’s pants, skirts and 

dresses. If you have any, spare at home we would really appreciate them.  

 

Most importantly, have a lovely weekend and get lots of rest ready for next week.  

 

Thank you for all your support, 

 

 

 

The Reception Team 

 
Diary Dates: 

 

Thur, 11th October – Friends of Orchard Vale – School Disco (details to come) 

Thur, 18th October – School photos (details to come) 

Fri, 19th October – Non Pupil Day 

Mon, 22nd to Fri, 26th October – Half Term 

 


